MFA State Secretary Snezana Jankovic meets with the Secretary General of the Ministry of Foreign Affair:
Thursday, 06 February 2014.
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The State Secretary of the Miniﬂs‘try of Foreign Afairs of the Republic of Serbia, Dr. Snezana
Jankovic, received today the Secretary-General of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Italian
Republic, Michele Valensise.

The talks were focused on issues related to bilateral relations, European integration of the
Republic of Serbia, with particular emphasis on the effects of the First Inter-Governmental
Conference on economic cooperation and regional relations.

State Secretary Jankovic thanked her interlocutor for the continued support of the Italian
Republic extended to Serbia in its European integration process.




